PROSECUTOR GENERAL’S OFFICE

Dear Prosecutor General,

On behalf of the Prosecutor General’s Office of Ukraine and with great personal pleasure, I
extend my heartfelt congratulations on your appointment as the Prosecutor General of the
Republic of Estonia.

Ukraine and Estonia share a longstanding historical bond, and a partnership founded on
common values. Our steadfast commitment to justice, especially in these challenging times,
and our close cooperation in legal and prosecutorial matters serve as a symbol of hope for
accountability and lasting peace in our region.

At this critical moment for Ukraine, our cooperation remains more vital than ever in
addressing transnational crime, combating corruption, and ensuring accountability for
international crimes. Our offices have already demonstrated a strong commitment to joint
initiatives, and I look forward to further strengthening our collaboration in upholding justice
and the rule of law.

I am confident that your tenure will bring new opportunities to deepen our bilateral ties in

legal cooperation. Please accept my best wishes for success in your new role, and I look
forward to working together to advance our shared objectives.

Sincerely,

Oleksii KHOMENKO
Acting Prosecutor General of Ukraine

Ms. Astrid Asi
Prosecutor General of the Republic of Estonia



